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Comments: Dear Use Committee,

I would like to encourage you to move forward with the planned expansion of Golden Peak. AS the father of an
SSCV athlete, the expansion will continue to allow future racers the training space needed to keep the team at
the forefront of American racing. The loss of training space each spring to accommodate the Burton Pro has had
a negative impact on athlete training the last few years. While my daughter will have moved on by the time the
expansion is complete, | still believe that this proposal is the best use of the public's land.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mark DesRochers



